
 
 

     Monkfrith Christmas Jingle & Mingle 

                    Friday 9th December 3:10-6:30pm      

 

We are looking forward to welcoming our wonderful Monkfrith Community at 
our Christmas event this year! But we need your help to make it successful. 

The following are a few ways in which you can support the event: 

 

1. SPONSORSHIP – Do you know a business that would be interested in sponsoring a food or activity 
stall in exchange for advertising at the fair and in our newsletter? 

2. RAFFLE PRIZES – Are your contacts / company able to donate a prize for our Christmas Raffle? We 
are already gathering the raffle collection. 

3. SANTAS – We are looking for fun family members to volunteer an hour to be Santa in our Grottos. 
4. FACE PAINTING– Can  you donate your creative time? 
5. SAVOURY STALL – Do you know a company interested in selling savoury food? 
6. CAKE STALL – Please bake your favourite cake and bring on the day. No nuts please. 
7. PRE LOVED BOOKS – Please start to bring in your preloved children’s books. No adult books please. 
8. TIME – We really appreciate anyone who can give some time: 
- On the day: We will need help setting up from 10am, as well as after the event to tidy up. 
- Class parents/carers will be asked to run a stall on the day - sign up sheets will be distributed to 

class reps. 
9. FRIDAY 2nd DEC – Own Clothes Day, bring £1. 
10. FRIDAY 9th DEC – Wear a Christmas accessory to School day and bring a bottle for the tombola. 
11. MATCH FUNDING – Several companies offer ‘Match Funding’ for charities free of charge to their 

employees. Speak with your HR departments to see if you too can apply for FOMS!. 
12. LASTLY AND MOST IMPORTANTLY – Bring your children to our event, spread the Christmas cheer 

and have lots of fun! 

 

If you are able to help, please contact your class FOMS representative 

or email us at FriendsOfMonkfrithSchool@Gmail.com 
 

Thank you as always for all your support. 

We look forward to putting on a fun and exciting event for all of you to enjoy! 

Your FOMS Committee 
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